
From: Liz Colbert
Sent: Saturday, September 30, 2023 8:00 AM
To: Greg Federspiel <federspielg@manchester.ma.us>; Gail Hunter <HunterG@manchester.ma.us>;
Christopher Olney <olneyc@manchester.ma.us>; Ann Harrison <harrisona@manchester.ma.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Posting of my email address on Town Website
 
 

Good morning, I see that my email to the MBTA Task Force was posted on the town 
website. That is fine, but would you please delete my email address - I don't want this to be 
publicly available, thank you, Liz Colbert




